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Chelsea Medd

From: Gail 

Sent: April 14, 2021 12:01 PM

To: Chelsea Medd

Cc: Trevor

Subject: 1609 Fort St expansion plans

DATE:  April 14/21 

RE:  1609 Fort St development and renovation plans as per Mar 15/21 email 

ORIGINAL DPV 00148 

Dear Ms. Medd: 

The South Jubilee Land Use Committee has reviewed the revised plans submitted to us for review on March 15/21 by 

Trevor Dickie of Highbury Asset Management for the property at 1609 Fort St. 

We feel the newest iteration does not require a South Jubilee community review  meeting and we have no comments or 

objections to the expansion plans. 

Sincerely, 

Gail Anthony 

Co-chair South Jubilee Land Use Committee 
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